
Dear Parent and Carers, 

Hope that this information pack finds you and your family 

well. Please find enclosed the following information:- 

 Medication letter – please complete this only if it is appropriate and return to school with

your child on their first day. This only needs to be completed if your child requires regular

medication whilst in school.

 Data collection form.

 Rumworth school parental advice

 Photographic consent.

 School uniform information

 Rumworth school holiday list

 Fundraising information

 NHS Health Questionnaire

Due to the current situation that we are all experiencing at the moment I have decided to send all 

relevant information in one large pack so I do apologise for the amount of paperwork that you are 

receiving in bulk. 

I would appreciate it if you could complete and return to me the data collection form, parental 

advice, photographic consent and the Health Questionnaire in the envelope provided. This could 

be posted or dropped off at the school reception during school opening hours. Some of the 

information requested will be repeated on a couple of the forms to which I apologise but each 

form is not necessarily going to the same person / department. 

I will be in contact with your child’s current school and yourselves once transition dates are set. 

Over the next few weeks I will be setting up a year 6 transition page on the Rumworth School 

website, this will be updated on a regular basis so please keep checking this. 

The school day starts at 8.45am and ends at 3.00pm. Students leaving on school transport will be 

off the premises at 3.15pm.

If you do need to contact me then my email address is – gfowler@rumworth.bolton.sch.uk 

Yours Sincerely 

Gillian Fowler 
Assistant Head and Safeguarding Lead 

Rumworth School 
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